
From: Idakrka
To: LRO
Subject: Kicker loss of $336.00
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I Ida Berg a naturalized citizen of the USA want to put you on notice right now that I'm tired of
government stealing from me and every tax payer out there.  It's time you work for us and protect
us not steal from us.  Especially when I'm a retired senior with a fixed income.  The kicker of
$336.00 would be a blessing to me.

Don't you dare abolish the Kicker ever.  Do your Job.
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